Roberta Henriques

From: Elaine Quigley

Sent: 28 April 2021 13:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: In support of planning application
Hi,

Can this letter of support be logged on M3 and uploaded to HPE.
Thanks

Elaine

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planning Officer

flinjEL

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Quigley

| write as a local business holder in the Seven Dials area in support of the planning application proposed at
50 Earlham Street within the Seven Dials Warehouse. The development allows a temporary change of use
to an art gallery for display of a private collection of Banksy’s works.

The gallery operators have been working with us to ensure that the operation will have a positive impact
on the local area, bringing footfall and public confidence to Seven Dials and encouraging visitors to our
business, which is very important for economic recovery in the current climate.

We hope that this application will be approved and look forward to the opening of the gallery in May.

Yours sincerely

With kind regards

Patrick



Patrick Katzenberg
General Manager

W radissonblu-edwardian.com

Radisson Blu Edwardian, Mercer Street
20 Mercer Street, London, WC2H 9HD
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